Civic Affairs – 5/27/21
Attendees: Barry Silbiger, Jerry Applebaum, Patricia Degnan
Old Business
1. Update on digital signage.
· Discussed the two options.  Barry will email the committee the link to both software packages.
2. Update of lighted signage for crossing by the clubhouse.  Barry has been in communication with Allison Ferrante from the township and is waiting on an update from her. 
3. Update on Hibernia & White Meadow Rd. 4 way stop sign project.  According to Charlie Bogusat there would need to be a traffic study and the township does not want to do it.
4. Update on the township coming on WML property.  Charlie has been in contact with the township attorneys who are drafting a motion for the board to pass.   This would be a motion that would be acceptable to the township.
5.  Community Cleanup --to be scheduled in the fall with the Township health department as one was completed just prior to the last committee meeting.


New Business
1.  Start discussions about 2022 budget.
· Possibility of a sign at the clubhouse
2. Other project suggestions
· Barry offered to do Cyber Security class for seniors and parents.  Barry will contact Bruce Levy to arrange it for the seniors.
3. Meet the candidate night:
· Invite the township candidates.
· In September for POA members running for the board
4. Open topics
Meeting adjourned 8:11pm
Minutes: Barry Silbiger – Chair
Approved: Mark Kempner - OIC
